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NMPF Introduces FARM Environmental Stewardship Component to Help Measure Progress Made by 

Dairy Farms in Sustainability Practices 
 
ARLINGTON, VA – The Farmers Assuring Responsible Management (FARM) Program, administered by 
the National Milk Producers Federation (NMPF), is assuming management of the Farm Smart Program, 
previously managed by Dairy Management, Inc. Farm Smart, an environmental stewardship module for 
farmers to measure improvements they make in the area of sustainability, will become the voluntary 
Environmental Stewardship component of the FARM Program, NMPF announced today.  
 
The FARM Environmental Stewardship module integrates the methodology and science of Farm Smart, 
a carbon footprint assessment tool created by the Innovation Center for U.S. Dairy. Farm Smart has 
been field-tested in several full supply chain pilots, and is familiar to the dairy cooperative, processor 
and retailer communities, but is still relatively new at the farm level. The Farm Smart science-based 
models are being fully integrated into FARM Environmental Stewardship, but will be updated in the 
future through a partnership between NMPF and the Innovation Center. 
 
As dairy companies are increasingly asked for information about their environmental practices, the 
FARM Environmental Stewardship program will allow for the collection and dissemination of 
information on energy use and greenhouse gas emissions (GHG). The assessment will also help dairy 
producers identify potential efficiency gains and cost savings, offering them the ability to track 
progress in a secure, confidential platform. 
 
“FARM Environmental Stewardship is a natural addition to the existing FARM Program pillars, FARM 
Animal Care and FARM Antibiotic Residue Avoidance, because it will help dairy farmers communicate 
another positive story with consumers,” said Jim Mulhern, President and CEO of NMPF. “FARM 
Environmental Stewardship will now begin down the important path of gaining insight, support and 
engagement at the cooperative and producer level.” 
 
This fall and winter, the FARM Program will hold webinars, release training materials and provide farm 
resources to assist farmers and companies that want to begin utilizing the assessments. The module 
will be previewed at the FARM Evaluator Conference this November in Nashville, Tenn., held in 
conjunction with the NMPF Joint Annual Meeting. An online tutorial will also be made available later 

mailto:mberner@nmpf.org


this year to cooperatives and producers looking to learn more. 
 
Administration of FARM Environmental Stewardship will be managed by Ryan Bennett, NMPF’s Senior 
Director for Industry and Environmental Affairs, with overall FARM Program oversight by Emily 
Meredith, Chief of Staff. More information can be found on the FARM Program website. 
 

### 
 
The National Milk Producers Federation (NMPF), based in Arlington, VA, develops and carries out policies that advance the 
well-being of dairy producers and the cooperatives they own. The members of NMPF’s cooperatives produce the majority 
of the U.S. milk supply, making NMPF the voice of dairy producers on Capitol Hill and with government agencies. For more 
on NMPF’s activities, visit our website at www.nmpf.org. 
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